
 

 

 

PROVIDER NOTICE: JUNE 20, 2024 

1 

American Society of Addiction Medicine (ASAM) 1.0 Value 
Based Payment (VBP) Bonus Payment Alert 

This notice is to inform providers that the distribution of ASAM 1.0 VBP bonus payments for Q4 2023 

scheduled for May 2024, will be delayed.   

The CBH Performance Evaluation Team is finalizing their analysis of the data with expected completion 

scheduled for late June. Upon completion of their data analysis, bonus payments for Q4 2023 will be 

processed with expected payment in early July.  

Community Behavioral Health (CBH) apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause and thanks you for 

your patience. Please feel free to contact cbh.vbp@phila.gov directly with any other questions related to the 

VBP arrangement for ASAM 1.0 services. 
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